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General Comment
"The short and long-term impacts of a license transfer for decommissioning purposes will be very significant 
economically and environmentally to Westchester and the surrounding area. Thirty days is simply an 
insufficient public comment period for a proposal that is complicated, technical and will have repercussions 
for generations.

"The size and scope of the project, limited experience with decommissioning plants of this size, uncertainties 
regarding the transportation, storage, and disposal of radioactive material, impacts on the local economy, the 
level of financing required, and the myriad questions local communities have raised regarding a project of this 
magnitude more than justify the need for an extended public comment period and a local public hearing."
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